

Redistricting Ends One Congressional Bid
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Republican and Conservative Congressional Candidate Tom Engel, who was preparing for a run in Maurice Hinchey’s old district if the lines stayed roughly the same, just announced that he will not run because he is confident that the final lines will be similiar to the plan put forth by the Special Master earlier this week. 

The former US Attorney specifically cites the maps released by Roanne Mann earlier this week as the reason for his decision. 

Tom Engel said, “When I entered this race, my purpose was to retire Congressman Maurice Hinchey and his liberal agenda and return common-sense Republican representation to the people of the Hudson Valley, the Catskills and the eastern end of the Southern Tier. With the recent retirement of Congressman Hinchey and with the draft maps released by the legislature and the maps released Tuesday by U.S. Magistrate Judge Mann, it appears that goal may become a reality.”
Engel goes on to applaud the maps, and the NY Republicans who are currently serving in Congress. 

“Under Judge Mann’s version of the congressional maps the territory of the current 22nd District would be parceled out among the congressional seats currently held by Chris Gibson, Nan Hayworth, Richard Hanna and Tom Reed. I believe this represents the best possible outcome for the citizens of the district and for New York State. These four outstanding legislators believe in restoring fiscal sanity to the U.S. Congress and returning to a pro-growth economic agenda for America.”
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